Living The Life Unexpected How To Find Hope
Meani
Eventually, you will entirely discover a other experience and finishing by
spending more cash. nevertheless when? attain you resign yourself to that you
require to get those all needs in the same way as having significantly cash?
Why dont you attempt to get something basic in the beginning? Thats something
that will lead you to comprehend even more in relation to the globe,
experience, some places, next history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your enormously own era to work reviewing habit. in the midst of guides
you could enjoy now is living the life unexpected how to find hope meani below.

Lost Connections Johann Hari 2020-11-12 THE INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER 'A book
that could actually make us happy' SIMON AMSTELL 'This amazing book will change
your life' ELTON JOHN 'One of the most important texts of recent years' BRITISH
JOURNAL OF GENERAL PRACTICE 'Brilliant, stimulating, radical' MATT HAIG 'The
more people read this book, the better off the world will be' NAOMI KLEIN
'Wonderful' HILLARY CLINTON 'Eye-opening' GUARDIAN 'Brilliant for anyone
wanting a better understanding of mental health' ZOE BALL 'A game-changer'
DAVINA MCCALL 'Extraordinary' DR MAX PEMBERTON 'Beautiful' RUSSELL BRAND
Depression and anxiety are now at epidemic levels. Why? Across the world,
scientists have uncovered evidence for nine different causes. Some are in our
biology, but most are in the way we are living today. Lost Connections offers a
radical new way of thinking about this crisis. It shows that once we understand
the real causes, we can begin to turn to pioneering new solutions – ones that
offer real hope.
The Year of Magical Thinking Joan Didion 2007-02-13 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER •
NATIONAL BOOK AWARD WINNER • From one of America’s iconic writers, a stunning
book of electric honesty and passion that explores an intensely personal yet
universal experience: a portrait of a marriage—and a life, in good times and
bad—that will speak to anyone who has ever loved a husband or wife or child.
Several days before Christmas 2003, John Gregory Dunne and Joan Didion saw
their only daughter, Quintana, fall ill with what seemed at first flu, then
pneumonia, then complete septic shock. She was put into an induced coma and
placed on life support. Days later—the night before New Year’s Eve—the Dunnes
were just sitting down to dinner after visiting the hospital when John Gregory
Dunne suffered a massive and fatal coronary. In a second, this close, symbiotic
partnership of forty years was over. Four weeks later, their daughter pulled
through. Two months after that, arriving at LAX, she collapsed and underwent
six hours of brain surgery at UCLA Medical Center to relieve a massive
hematoma. This powerful book is Didion’ s attempt to make sense of the “weeks
and then months that cut loose any fixed idea I ever had about death, about
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illness ... about marriage and children and memory ... about the shallowness of
sanity, about life itself.
I Want to Live, Not Just Survive Anna Gray 2017-12 'I want to live, not just
survive' takes you on Anna's journey, of taking back control of her life. In
2015 the priority had been on her health but in 2016 the priorities were
switched; from focusing on her health, to living life to the full and cramming
in as much fun as possible. She goes on breaks away and fits in her hospital
appointments around them and she begins to look forward to a better, more
balanced life. She ticks off many things on her bucket list and she literally
spends half of the year travelling away from home, on various trips both home
and abroad. She takes as many holidays as she can, doing as much as her body
would allow and then some. 2016 proved to be an amazing year for Anna; we see
how the love of her family and friends has such a positive effect on her and
enables her to fulfill her dream of travelling. She is still battling with her
health but she is always aiming for it not to consume her; it was important for
her to shift her focus, she didn't want to be seen as the 'sick person' who
couldn't do anything. 'I want to live, not just survive' shows how, even with
significant illness and disability, you can still achieve, you can still live
your life and enjoy all that it brings. Reading this book will make you want to
experience new things, to travel to different places and fill your life with as
much enjoyment as possible, irrespective of your ability. Reviews from Amazon,
for the first book in the series, 'You are my sunshine.' 'A truly inspirational
read, that illustrates a person's suffering, trials and tribulations but still
leaves you at the end of the book with a positive outlook on life, and feeling
anything is achievable.''Very inspirational great reading. Couldn't put the
book down.cant wait for the follow up book. Hope Anna is doing
good.''Inspirational read by Anna. Written with obvious passion for her family
and friends who are helping her through her illness. Complete insight to how
she is coping with her illness and the accomplishments she has achieved whilst
fighting this battle. Remarkable lady!''Anna's bravery and determination to
beat her condition is inspirational!As a nurse and a mum I related with
everything she said about her experiences and worry for her children! An
amazing book and a must read. I will be expecting any student nurse who passes
under me to read this and will highly recommend it as it gives all
perspectives.God bless Anna and the kids. Hoping for a happy ever after.
'Reviews from Amazon, for the second book in the series, 'Learning to dance in
the rain''I couldn't wait to read the second book, just hoping it was as good
as the first. Well it truly was, yet another moving and inspirational story of
one womans battle, how she adjusts to a different life and finds strength not
only from herself but from her amazing children. Her story shows how you can
find positives in every situation, she certainly did learn to dance in the
rain!!!''I read this book in 2 days. An excellent follow on story of her battle
of recovery after major surgery. Anna is an inspiration and her determination
to remain positive even when she felt so poorly, continue with her studies,
travel and be a role model to her children makes for a great read. Well done
Anna Gray, I look forward to reading the next book.''A great sequel to the
fabulous You Are My Sunshine. Anna Gray is inspiring and humorous and writes
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with honesty and grit about her fight back to health. Can't wait for Part 3!'
I'm Taking My Eggs and Going Home Lisa Manterfield 2011-01-04 In this gritty
and honest memoir, Manterfield traces her spiraling route from rational 21stcentury woman to desperate mama-wannabe and back. Hers is the story of a woman
who escapes her addiction, not with a baby, but with her sanity, her marriage,
and her sense-of-self intact.
Funny Farm Laurie Zaleski 2022-02-22 An inspiring and moving memoir of the
author's turbulent life with 600 rescue animals. Laurie Zaleski never aspired
to run an animal rescue; that was her mother Annie’s dream. But from girlhood,
Laurie was determined to make the dream come true. Thirty years later as a
successful businesswoman, she did it, buying a 15-acre farm deep in the
Pinelands of South Jersey. She was planning to relocate Annie and her caravan
of ragtag rescues—horses and goats, dogs and cats, chickens and pigs—when Annie
died, just two weeks before moving day. In her heartbreak, Laurie resolved to
make her mother's dream her own. In 2001, she established the Funny Farm Animal
Rescue outside Mays Landing, New Jersey. Today, she carries on Annie’s mission
to save abused and neglected animals. Funny Farm is Laurie’s story: of promises
kept, dreams fulfilled, and animals lost and found. It’s the story of Annie
McNulty, who fled a nightmarish marriage with few skills, no money and no
resources, dragging three kids behind her, and accumulating hundreds of castoff animals on the way. And lastly, it's the story of the brave, incredible,
and adorable animals that were rescued. Although there are some sad parts (as
life always is), there are lots of laughs.
Beyond Childlessness Rachel Black 2005 Childlessness is a growing issue
throughout the developed world. Current estimates suggest that 2025% of women
now of childbearing age will not, for a variety of reasons, ever have a child.
This sensitive and intelligent book offers support, shared experience and
practical strategies to those for whom childlessness is not a positive choice
but a circumstance they have to learn to live with. Even now, many women find
it very difficult to discuss this emotive topic with family and friends so this
ground-breaking and accessible book will be profoundly and widely welcomed.
This book is uniquethere is nothing on the market dealing with childlessness in
this way. Includes a very wide range of personal stories, reflecting the myriad
reasons why women do not have children.
Sweet Grapes Jean W. Carter 1998 Examines the psychological aspects of
infertility and offers advice on redefining one's life and recognizing the
potential for growth while living childfree
This Particular Happiness Jackie Shannon Hollis 2019-10-01 Knowing where your
scars come from doesn’t make them go away. When Jackie Shannon Hollis marries
Bill, a man who does not want children, she joyfully commits to a childless
life. But soon after the wedding, she returns to the family ranch in rural
Oregon and holds her newborn niece. Jackie falls deep into baby love and
longing and begins to question her decision. As she navigates the overlapping
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roles of wife, daughter, aunt, sister, survivor, counselor, and friend, she
explores what it really means to choose a different path. This Particular
Happiness delves into the messy and beautiful territory of what we keep and
what we abandon to make the space for love.
Enough About Me Richard Lui 2021-03-23 What if your path to a more successful,
healthy, and satisfying life is actually not about you? Enough About Me equips
you with practical tools to find meaning and compassion in even the smallest of
everyday choices. When his father was diagnosed with Alzheimer's disease,
Richard Lui made a tough decision. The award-winning news anchor decided to set
aside his growing career to care for his family. At first, this new caregiving
lifestyle did not come easily for Lui, and what followed was a seven-year
exercise in what it really means to be selfless. Enough About Me also takes a
behind-the-scenes look at some of the world's most difficult moments from a
journalist's point of view. From survivors of terrorist attacks to victims of
racial strife, Lui shares the lessons he learned from those who rose above the
fray to be helpful, self-sacrificing, and generous in the face of monumental
tragedy and loss. Lui shares practical tips, tools, and mnemonics learned along
the way to help shift the way we think and live, including: Selfless decision
methods and practices for work, home, relationships, and community Studies and
research that show the personal benefits of being selfless The lasting impact
of sharing your story Practical, bite-sized ways to be more engaging and
inclusive in your day-to-day life How to train our decision-making muscles to
choose others over ourselves Choice by choice, step by step, the path to a more
satisfying and fulfilling journey is right here in the people around us. Praise
for Enough About Me: "Richard Lui underscores the importance of sharing stories
to bring people together through selfless acts for the greater good." Beth
Kallmyer, Vice President of Care and Support, Alzheimer's Association "Richard
is living a life of service. This is a jewel of a book, a celebration of the
best of the human spirit and of the good that emerges from sacrifice. Richard
Lui is a beacon of light in these dark times." José Díaz-Balart, Anchor, NBC
Nightly News Saturday; Anchor, Noticias Telemundo
The ONE Thing Gary Keller 2013-04-01 • More than 500 appearances on national
bestseller lists • #1 Wall Street Journal, New York Times, and USA Today • Won
12 book awards • Translated into 35 languages • Voted Top 100 Business Book of
All Time on Goodreads People are using this simple, powerful concept to focus
on what matters most in their personal and work lives. Companies are helping
their employees be more productive with study groups, training, and coaching.
Sales teams are boosting sales. Churches are conducting classes and
recommending for their members. By focusing their energy on one thing at a time
people are living more rewarding lives by building their careers, strengthening
their finances, losing weight and getting in shape, deepening their faith, and
nurturing stronger marriages and personal relationships. YOU WANT LESS. You
want fewer distractions and less on your plate. The daily barrage of e-mails,
texts, tweets, messages, and meetings distract you and stress you out. The
simultaneous demands of work and family are taking a toll. And what's the cost?
Second-rate work, missed deadlines, smaller paychecks, fewer promotions--and
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lots of stress. AND YOU WANT MORE. You want more productivity from your work.
More income for a better lifestyle. You want more satisfaction from life, and
more time for yourself, your family, and your friends. NOW YOU CAN HAVE BOTH —
LESS AND MORE. In The ONE Thing, you'll learn to * cut through the clutter *
achieve better results in less time * build momentum toward your goal* dial
down the stress * overcome that overwhelmed feeling * revive your energy * stay
on track * master what matters to you The ONE Thing delivers extraordinary
results in every area of your life--work, personal, family, and spiritual.
WHAT'S YOUR ONE THING?
Living with Less Joshua Becker 2012-08-01 "In Living with less, Joshua will
guide you through biblical teachings on possessions and his own personal
experience with minimalism--living with only the essential ... This book will
challenge you to spend your hours, energy, and resources in ways that draw you
closer to the heart of Jesus."--Page 4 of cover.
Living the Life Unexpected Jody Day 2016-03-08 Across the globe, millions of
women are reaching their mid-forties without having had a child. Although some
are child-free by choice, many others are childless by circumstance and are
struggling in a life they didn't foresee. Most people think that women without
children either 'couldn't' or 'didn't want to' be mothers. The truth is much
more complex. Jody Day would have liked to have had children, but it didn't
work out that way. At the age of 44 she realised that her quest to be a mother
was at an end. She presumed that she was through the toughest part, but over
the next couple of years she was hit by waves of grief, despair and isolation.
Eventually she found her way and created the Gateway Women Network, helping
many thousands of women worldwide. In Living the Life Unexpected, Jody Day
addresses the taboo of childlessness and provides a powerful, practical 12 week
guide to help women come to terms with their grief, and to move on to live
creative, happy, meaningful and fulfilling lives without children.
Nowhere for Very Long Brianna Madia 2022-04-05 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • WALL
STREET JOURNAL BESTSELLER • USA TODAY! BESTSELLER In this beautifully written,
vividly detailed memoir, a young woman chronicles her adventures traveling
across the deserts of the American West in an orange van named Bertha and
reflects on an unconventional approach to life. A woman defined by motion,
Brianna Madia bought a beat-up bright orange van, filled it with her two dogs
Bucket and Dagwood, and headed into the canyons of Utah with her husband.
Nowhere for Very Long is her deeply felt, immaculately told story of
exploration—of the world outside and the spirit within. However, pursuing a
life of intention isn’t always what it seems. In fact, at times it was
downright boring, exhausting, and even desperate—when Bertha overheated and she
was forced to pull over on a lonely stretch of South Dakota highway; when the
weather was bitterly cold and her water jugs froze beneath her as she slept in
the parking lot of her office; when she worried about money, her marriage, and
the looming question mark of her future. But Brianna was committed to living a
life true to herself, come what may, and that made all the difference. Nowhere
for Very Long is the true story of a woman learning and unlearning, from
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backroads to breakdowns, from married to solo, and finally, from lost to found
to lost again . . . this time, on purpose.
Turning Dead Ends into Doorways Staci Boden 2012-09-01 A healer’s guide to
accepting that we can’t control everything—and transforming our mindset to
navigate the unknown. Whether we like it or not, control is an illusion. God
and the universe laugh when we make plans. We can try hard to materialize
something—a new job, the perfect body, trust, our dream partner, inner
peace—without success. And sometimes life deals unexpected blows: illness,
divorce, loss. Turning Dead Ends Into Doorways: How to Grow Through Whatever
Life Throws Your Way introduces eight teachers to help us navigate the unknown
in daily life: fear, awareness, choice, body, intuition, energy, intention, and
surrender. With compassionate honesty and a practical sense of humor, healing
practitioner Staci Boden shows: how to navigate change without clinging to
false notions that if you just do this or think that, you can determine what
happens next how to let go of false expectations and still make excellent
choices how to grow and heal no matter what life throws your way
Do You Have Kids? Kate Kaufmann 2019-04-02 A savvy and validating guide to what
might be in store for growing numbers of childfree and childless adults
worldwide, Do You Have Kids? Life When the Answer is No takes on topics from
the shifting meaning of family to what we leave behind when we die. Weaving
together wisdom from women ages twenty-four to ninety-one with both her own
story and a growing body of research, Kate brings to light alternate routes to
lives of meaning, connection, and joy. Today about one in five American women
will never have children, whether by choice or by destiny. Yet few women talk
much about what not having kids means to their lives and identities. Not that
they don’t want to; there just aren’t obvious catalysts for such open
conversations. In fact, social taboos preclude exploration of the topic—and
since our family-centric culture doesn’t know quite what to do with nonparents, there’s potential for childless and childfree women to be sidelined,
ignored, or drowned out. Yet there’s widespread, pent-up demand for
understanding and validating this perfectly normal way of being. In this
straight-shooting, exhaustively researched book, women without kids talk
candidly about the ways in which their lives differ from societal norms and
expectations—the good, the bad, and the unexpected.
Find the Good Heather Lende 2015-04-28 As the obituary writer in a
spectacularly beautiful but often dangerous spit of land in Alaska, Heather
Lende knows something about last words and lives well lived. Now she’s
distilled what she’s learned about how to live a more exhilarating and
meaningful life into three words: find the good. It’s that simple--and that
hard. Quirky and profound, individual and universal, Find the Good offers up
short chapters that help us unlearn the habit--and it is a habit--of seeing
only the negatives. Lende reminds us that we can choose to see any event-starting a new job or being laid off from an old one, getting married or
getting divorced--as an opportunity to find the good. As she says, “We are all
writing our own obituary every day by how we live. The best news is that
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there’s still time for additions and revisions before it goes to press.” Ever
since Algonquin published her first book, the New York Times bestseller If You
Lived Here, I’d Know Your Name, Heather Lende has been praised for her
storytelling talent and her plainspoken wisdom. The Los Angeles Times called
her “part Annie Dillard, part Anne Lamott,” and that comparison has never been
more apt as she gives us a fresh, positive perspective from which to view our
relationships, our obligations, our priorities, our community, and our world.
An antidote to the cynicism and self-centeredness that we are bombarded with
every day in the news, in our politics, and even at times in ourselves, Find
the Good helps us rediscover what’s right with the world. “Heather Lende’s
small town is populated with big hearts--she finds them on the beach, walking
her granddaughters, in the stories of ordinary peoples’ lives, and knits them
into unforgettable tales. Find the Good is a treasure.” —Jo-Ann Mapson, author
of Owen’s Daughter “Find the Good is excellent company in unsteady times . . .
Heather Lende is the kind of person you want to sit across the kitchen table
from on a rainy afternoon with a bottomless cup of tea. When things go wrong,
when things go right, her quiet, commonsense wisdom, self-examining frankness,
and good-natured humor offer a chance to reset, renew, rebalance.” —Pam
Houston, author of Contents May Have Shifted “With gentle humor and empathy
[Lende] introduces a number of people who provide examples of how to live well
. . . [Find the Good] is simple yet profound.” —Booklist “In this cynical
world, Find the Good is a tonic, a literary wellspring, which will continue to
run, and nurture, even in times of drought. What a brave and beautiful thing
Heather Lende has made with this book.” —John Straley, Shamus Award winner and
former writer laureate of Alaska “Heather Lende is a terrific writer and
terrific company: intimate, authentic, and as quirky as any of her subjects.”
—Marilyn Johnson, author of The Dead Beat
Simple Lessons for a Better Life Charles E. Dodgen 2015 From the unique
experiences of nursing home residents, an empathic psychologist derives lessons
for living a better life, demonstrating how people find happiness, peace, and
fulfillment despite challenging circumstances. Perfect for readers who seek
inspiration for living a better life at any age and who enjoy books on
inspiration/motivation, wellness, psychology, self-improvement, wellness, and
issues of aging. The desire to live a good life is timeless. And, sometimes,
insight into what really matters emerges from where we least expect it. Even
the most challenging circumstances can have a surprise silver lining. This
perceptive and inspiring book shows that anyone can learn valuable life lessons
from the unique experiences of nursing home residents. Using illustrative
vignettes of his interactions with people facing serious physical, mental, and
social challenges, the author derives twenty-eight simple, yet profoundly
important, lessons for living a richer life—lessons that apply to people at any
age. Dr. Dodgen, a clinical psychologist who has worked with this population
for eighteen years, has discovered that when the surplus trappings of lifestyle
are cleared away and lives are stripped to their most essential components,
people discover new paths to happiness, peace, and fulfillment. Dodgen shares
stories that demonstrate how love, meaning, purpose, and contentment can be
found even in far-from-ideal circumstances. Offering deeply thoughtful
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reflections in an easily digestible format, this book affirms that no matter
our physical, economic, or social limitations, we can remain rich in life.
Readers looking for ways to improve relationships, understand and manage
feelings more effectively, cope well with challenges, mitigate suffering, and
discover greater serenity in their own life circumstances will find a wealth of
insights in these concise, enlightening chapters.
Life Without Baby Lisa Manterfield 2017-02 “What if I never get to be a
mother?” When this doubt first takes hold, it can knock you completely off your
feet. You feel cheated, frustrated, and no longer sure of your place in
society, your family, or your circle of friends. Now…imagine you could spend
time with someone who really understands how you feel, who lets you express all
the things that once seemed whiny, self-indulgent, or just plain crazy, and who
confides that she once felt that way too. Life Without Baby founder, Lisa
Manterfield, once stood where you are and not only survived, but thrived. Now
she shares what she learned from her own experiences and from the women of the
community she created. She’ll help you: – Know when it’s time to cut your
losses and let go of your dream – Give yourself permission to grieve the loss
that few others can truly understand – Learn some emotional aikido moves to
handle social challenges, such as baby showers, Mother’s Day, and the dreaded
“Do you have kids?” question – Rediscover your passion and find joy again,
without enduring a complete life makeover – Get pragmatic about aging without
children and building a new kind of family Based on her small-group workshops
and popular ebook series, this book offers a combination of hard-won lessons,
gentle queries, and real-world suggestions. Manterfield is a comforting and
supportive companion who will guide you gently down your own path to making
peace with being childfree-not-by-choice and thriving in a new happily ever
after.
Motherhood Missed Lois Tonkin 2018-09-10 Many women expect to become mothers
but are childless through social rather than biological reasons - perhaps they
haven't met the right person or they prioritised career or education earlier in
life. Featuring international interviews by grief counsellor and researcher
Lois Tonkin, this collection of first-person stories provides insight into the
under-discussed situation of being childless by circumstance. Each story
highlights the different aspects of being childless by circumstance, as women
move through their 30s, 40s, and 50s, and beyond their ages of fertility. The
book explores feelings of grief and loss, and also how women adapt positively
to their changed life expectations, finding excitement in the alternative, rich
and complex shapes their lives have taken.
How to Be Childless Rachel Chrastil 2019 In How to Be Childless: A History and
Philosophy of Life Without Children, Rachel Chrastil explores the long and
fascinating history of childlessness, putting this often-overlooked legacy in
conversation with the issues that childless women and men face in the twentyfirst century. Eschewing two dominant narratives, that the childless are either
barren and alone, or that they are carefree and selfish, How to Be Childless
instead argues that the lives of childless individuals from the past can help
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all of us expand our range of possibilities for the good life. In uncovering
the voices and experiences of childless women from the past five hundred years,
Chrastil demonstrates that the pathways to childlessness, so often simplified
as "choice" and "circumstance," are far more complex and interweaving.
Balanced, deeply researched, and richly realized, How to be Childless will
empower readers, parents and childless alike, to navigate their lives with
purpose.
One Good Thing Alexandra Potter 2022-04-28 One Good Thing is the new
heartwarming, hilarious alternative love story, from the internationally
bestselling author of Confessions of a Forty-Something F**k Up, Alexandra
Potter 'A joyful, wholly unpredictable love story' - Woman's Own In life,
nothing is certain. Just when you think you have it all figured out, something
can happen to change the course of everything . . . Liv Brooks is still in
shock. Newly-divorced and facing an uncertain future, she impulsively swaps her
London Life for the sweeping hills of the Yorkshire Dales, determined to make a
fresh start. But fresh starts are harder than they look and feeling lost and
lonely she decides to adopt Harry, an old dog from the local shelter, to keep
her company. But Liv soon discovers she isn’t the only one in need of a new
beginning. On their daily walks around the village, they meet Valentine, an old
man who suffers from loneliness who sits by the window and Stanley, a little
boy who is scared of everyone, hides behind the garden gate and Maya, a
teenager who is angry at everyone and everything. But slowly things start to
change... Utterly relatable, hilarious and heart-breakingly honest, this is a
novel about friendship, finding happiness and living the life unexpected. And
how when everything falls apart, all you need is one good thing to turn your
life around and make it worth living again.
The Measure Nikki Erlick 2022-06-28 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER - The
Read With Jenna Today Show Book Club Pick! "A story of love and hope as
interweaving characters display: how all moments, big and small, can measure a
life. If you want joy, love, romance, and hope—read with us." —Jenna Bush Hager
A luminous, spirit-lifting blockbuster for readers of The Midnight Library.
Eight ordinary people. One extraordinary choice. It seems like any other day.
You wake up, pour a cup of coffee, and head out. But today, when you open your
front door, waiting for you is a small wooden box. This box holds your fate
inside: the answer to the exact number of years you will live. From suburban
doorsteps to desert tents, every person on every continent receives the same
box. In an instant, the world is thrust into a collective frenzy. Where did
these boxes come from? What do they mean? Is there truth to what they promise?
As society comes together and pulls apart, everyone faces the same shocking
choice: Do they wish to know how long they’ll live? And, if so, what will they
do with that knowledge? The Measure charts the dawn of this new world through
an unforgettable cast of characters whose decisions and fates interweave with
one another: best friends whose dreams are forever entwined, pen pals finding
refuge in the unknown, a couple who thought they didn’t have to rush, a doctor
who cannot save himself, and a politician whose box becomes the powder keg that
ultimately changes everything. Enchanting and deeply uplifting, The Measure is
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a sweeping, ambitious, and invigorating story about family, friendship, hope,
and destiny that encourages us to live life to the fullest.
When You Can't Have Kids Kate Bettison 2014-10-09 Kate never doubted that she
would be a mother one day. That was until two years of trying to conceive
naturally and three rounds of IVF did not bring a child into her life.The
reality of infertility brought with it the challenges of adapting to a new life
– a life without kids.In 2009 Kate began looking for a book that would provide
her with guidance and comfort, but she could only find books on infertility
where in the end a child was born and books on life without children that were
written by people who had never wanted a child.When You Can't Have Kids is
different. It faces the reality of being unable to have children and the
emotions, thoughts, and experiences Kate has faced. These include grief, being
with children, anger, health, and finding joy in life.The issues are persona to
Kate, but many people who are unable to have children will relate to some if
not all of them.When You Can't Have Kids is the book Kate wanted to read when
she first knew she would never be a mother.
Going There Katie Couric 2021-10-26 This heartbreaking, hilarious, and brutally
honest memoir shares the deeply personal life story of a girl next door and her
transformation into a household name. For more than forty years, Katie Couric
has been an iconic presence in the media world. In her brutally honest,
hilarious, heartbreaking memoir, she reveals what was going on behind the
scenes of her sometimes tumultuous personal and professional life - a story
she’s never shared, until now. Of the medium she loves, the one that made her a
household name, she says, “Television can put you in a box; the flat-screen can
flatten. On TV, you are larger than life but smaller, too. It is not the whole
story, and it is not the whole me. This book is.” Beginning in early childhood,
Couric was inspired by her journalist father to pursue the career he loved but
couldn’t afford to stay in. Balancing her vivacious, outgoing personality with
her desire to be taken seriously, she overcame every obstacle in her way:
insecurity, an eating disorder, being typecast, sexism . . . challenges, and
how she dealt with them, setting the tone for the rest of her career. Couric
talks candidly about adjusting to sudden fame after her astonishing rise to coanchor of the TODAY show, and guides us through the most momentous events and
news stories of the era, to which she had a front-row seat: Rodney King, Anita
Hill, Columbine, the death of Princess Diana, 9/11, the Iraq War . . . In every
instance, she relentlessly pursued the facts, ruffling more than a few feathers
along the way. She also recalls in vivid and sometimes lurid detail the intense
pressure on female anchors to snag the latest “get”—often sensational tabloid
stories like Jon Benet Ramsey, Tonya Harding, and OJ Simpson. Couric’s position
as one of the leading lights of her profession was shadowed by the shock and
trauma of losing her husband to stage 4 colon cancer when he was just 42,
leaving her a widow and single mom to two daughters, 6 and 2. The death of her
sister Emily, just three years later, brought yet more trauma—and an unwavering
commitment to cancer awareness and research, one of her proudest
accomplishments. Couric is unsparing in the details of her historic move to the
anchor chair at the CBS Evening News—a world rife with sexism and misogyny. Her
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“welcome” was even more hostile at 60 Minutes, an unrepentant boys club that
engaged in outright hazing of even the most established women. In the wake of
the MeToo movement, Couric shares her clear-eyed reckoning with gender
inequality and predatory behavior in the workplace, and downfall of Matt
Lauer—a colleague she had trusted and respected for more than a decade. Couric
also talks about the challenge of finding love again, with all the hilarity,
false-starts, and drama that search entailed, before finding her midlife Mr.
Right. Something she has never discussed publicly—why her second marriage
almost didn’t happen. If you thought you knew Katie Couric, think again. Going
There is the fast-paced, emotional, riveting story of a thoroughly modern
woman, whose journey took her from humble origins to superstardom. In these
pages, you will find a friend, a confidante, a role model, a survivor whose
lessons about life will enrich your own.
Silent Sorority Pamela Mahoney Tsigdinos 2009 In an era of "fertility for all"
and dominated by Mom's Clubs and helicopter parents, Silent Sorority reveals
the difficult business of rebuilding a life when infertility treatments prove
fruitless.
The Pursuit of Motherhood Jessica Hepburn 2014-02-01 If you’ve ever felt a
crumpling in your chest when another friend tells you they’re pregnant… If
you’ve ever wondered why everyone else seems to find it so easy… If you’ve ever
experienced The Pursuit of Motherhood… This book is for you. "I was 34 and
running a London theatre when I decided to start a family. I thought that
making the decision to fit a baby into my busy life was the hard part. I was
wrong." After a year of having sex to schedule, Jessica and her partner were
diagnosed with "unexplained infertility", and soon discovered they were not
alone. Infertility is a silent epidemic of the modern world. It is currently
estimated that one in five couples in the UK have difficulty conceiving and
that over 50,000 women a year undergo IVF. Some of them will achieve the
miracle baby they are hoping for. Many will not. All of them face a barrage of
intrusive tests and treatment, exhilarating highs and devastating lows. The
Pursuit of Motherhood takes the reader on a seven year journey, as Jessica
makes her way through various different clinics and multiple rounds of IVF.
During this time she also goes to many alternative and sometimes absurd lengths
to understand her infertility, from visiting a psychic tarot card reader to
attending an intense therapeutic process to discover whether her "inner child"
has anything to do with it. She also faces the heartbreak of several
miscarriages and a life-threatening ectopic pregnancy. Throughout her journey,
Jessica records her day-to-day thoughts and feelings in blog-style entries
called The Infertility Diaries, detailing everything from the effect that it
starts to have on her friendships, to hearing for the first time that Beyoncé
is about to have a baby. And gradually, over time, her attempt to create a life
became in itself life-enhancing. This inspirational read will resonate with a
wide range of women, offering them solace and the advice of someone who is
their contemporary as well as a veteran of the fertility world. Think Eat Pray
Love andBridget Jones' Diary for the infertile generation.
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The Dictionary of Obscure Sorrows John Koenig 2021-11-16 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER “It’s undeniably thrilling to find words for our strangest
feelings…Koenig casts light into lonely corners of human experience…An
enchanting book. “ —The Washington Post A truly original book in every sense of
the word, The Dictionary of Obscure Sorrows poetically defines emotions that we
all feel but don’t have the words to express—until now. Have you ever wondered
about the lives of each person you pass on the street, realizing that everyone
is the main character in their own story, each living a life as vivid and
complex as your own? That feeling has a name: “sonder.” Or maybe you’ve watched
a thunderstorm roll in and felt a primal hunger for disaster, hoping it would
shake up your life. That’s called “lachesism.” Or you were looking through old
photos and felt a pang of nostalgia for a time you’ve never actually
experienced. That’s “anemoia.” If you’ve never heard of these terms before,
that’s because they didn’t exist until John Koenig set out to fill the gaps in
our language of emotion. The Dictionary of Obscure Sorrows “creates beautiful
new words that we need but do not yet have,” says John Green, bestselling
author of The Fault in Our Stars. By turns poignant, relatable, and mindbending, the definitions include whimsical etymologies drawn from languages
around the world, interspersed with otherworldly collages and lyrical essays
that explore forgotten corners of the human condition—from “astrophe,” the
longing to explore beyond the planet Earth, to “zenosyne,” the sense that time
keeps getting faster. The Dictionary of Obscure Sorrows is for anyone who
enjoys a shift in perspective, pondering the ineffable feelings that make up
our lives. With a gorgeous package and beautiful illustrations throughout, this
is the perfect gift for creatives, word nerds, and human beings everywhere.
Otherhood Melanie Notkin 2014-03-04 Melanie Notkin wants to change our
perceptions about childless women. The rise of childless women is one of the
most overlooked and under-appreciated social issues of our time. Never
previously have more women lived longer before having their first child or
remained childless toward the end of their fertility. In the U.S., the level of
childlessness of women age forty to forty-four has doubled, from 10 percent in
1976 to 20 percent in 2006. Society assumes that women either are mothers or
choose not to be mothers, but waiting for love and marriage—or at least a
committed union—before embarking on motherhood seems to be the least acceptable
life choice for the modern woman. Nearly half of North American women of
childbearing age are childless,a steep rise from 35 percent in 1976.
Nevertheless, childless women are perceived as the exception, not the norm. In
Otherhood, Melanie Notkin explores this modern phenomenon to understand the
reasons for this shift, the social and emotional impact of childlessness, and
how this “new normal” will impact social structures in the decades to come.
Part anecdotal storytelling, part inspirational, part reportage, and part
manifesto, Otherhood sets out to get to the heart of the issues, enliven the
societal consciousness, and trigger conversation. Notkin offers a very personal
take on a trend that affects so many modern women.
Honoring Missed Motherhood In Collaboration with Barbara Comstock 2021-03-14
The absence of a child or loss of a pregnancy is a void and, frequently, a
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profound loss experienced as a failure, a lack, a shame, something that needs
to be fixed or hidden, even when it is a choice. For the most part, there is no
frame, no structure, no rituals, no celebration, no acknowledgment, often even
no words. It has no name, no category. The pain, loneliness and awkwardness can
be unimaginable until it happens to you.What if "not children" isn't really
that unusual? What if the vast majority of women have had, are having, or will
have some experience of what we call missed motherhood in their lifetime,
whether or not they ever have children?Based on available statistics, it
appears that is the case-that as many as 75% of women in America have had or
will have one or more experiences of missed motherhood at some time in their
lives through miscarriage, adoption, abortion, infertility or the choice to be
childfree. This is a stunning percentage! If this is true, the experience of
missed motherhood appears to be as common an experience as being a mother. As a
society, we need to name and include missed motherhood as part of the cultural
norm, to bring it out into the open and offer effective steps for grieving and
healing that go beyond what each woman can accomplish on her own. When we do
this, each of us can move forward in life with passion and enthusiasm.
Living the Life Unexpected Jody Day 2016-02-25 A practical 12-week guide
offering help and hope.Across the globe, millions of women are reaching their
mid-forties without having had a child. Although some are child-free by choice,
many others are childless by circumstance and are struggling in a life they
didn't foresee. Most people think that women without children either 'couldn't'
or 'didn't want to' be mothers. The truth is much more complex. Jody Day would
have liked to have had children, but it didn't work out that way. At the age of
forty-four she realized that her quest to be a mother was at an end. She
presumed that she was through the toughest part, but over the next couple of
years she was hit by waves of grief, despair and isolation. Eventually she
found her way and created the Gateway Women Network, helping many thousands of
women worldwide. In Living the Life Unexpected, Jody Day addresses the taboo of
childlessness and provides a powerful, practical 12-week guide to help women
come to terms with their grief, and to move on to live creative, happy,
meaningful, and fulfilling lives without children.Previously titled Rocking the
Life Unexpected, this inspiring and practical guide to a life without children
has been extensively revised and updated, and includes significant additional
content including extracts from the stories of 24 women and 2 men from around
the world.
Beyond Motherhood Jeanne Safer 1996-02-01 Women from all over the country share
their experiences and offer insights into what it is like not having children,
and describe what factors helped shape their decision to remain childless
Living the Life Unexpected Jody Day 2016-02-25 ‘The book to recommend to
patients when they face coming to terms with unavoidable childlessness.' –
British Medical Journal In Living the Life Unexpected, Jody Day addresses the
experience of involuntary childlessness and provides a powerful, practical
guide to help those negotiating a future without children come to terms with
their grief; a grief that is only just beginning to be recognized by society.
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This friendly, practical, humorous and honest guide from one of the world’s
most respected names in childless support offers compassion and understanding
and shows how it’s possible to move towards a creative, happy, meaningful and
fulfilling future – even if it’s not the one you had planned. Millions of
people are now living a life without children, almost double that of a
generation ago and the numbers are rising still. Although some are childfree by
choice, many others are childless due to infertility or circumstance and are
struggling to come to terms with their uncertain future. Although most people
think that those without children either 'couldn't' or 'didn't want’ to be
parents, the truth is much more complex. Jody Day was forty-four when she
realized that her quest to be a mother was at an end. She presumed that she was
through the toughest part, but over the next couple of years she was hit by
waves of grief, despair and isolation. Eventually she found her way and in 2011
created Gateway Women, the global friendship and support network for childless
women which has now helped almost two million people worldwide. This edition,
previously titled Rocking the Life Unexpected, has been extensively revised and
updated, with significant additional content and case studies from forty
involuntarily childless people (mostly women) from around the world.
12 Rules for Life Jordan B. Peterson 2018-01-23 #1 NATIONAL BESTSELLER #1
INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER What does everyone in the modern world need to know?
Renowned psychologist Jordan B. Peterson's answer to this most difficult of
questions uniquely combines the hard-won truths of ancient tradition with the
stunning revelations of cutting-edge scientific research. Humorous, surprising
and informative, Dr. Peterson tells us why skateboarding boys and girls must be
left alone, what terrible fate awaits those who criticize too easily, and why
you should always pet a cat when you meet one on the street. What does the
nervous system of the lowly lobster have to tell us about standing up straight
(with our shoulders back) and about success in life? Why did ancient Egyptians
worship the capacity to pay careful attention as the highest of gods? What
dreadful paths do people tread when they become resentful, arrogant and
vengeful? Dr. Peterson journeys broadly, discussing discipline, freedom,
adventure and responsibility, distilling the world's wisdom into 12 practical
and profound rules for life. 12 Rules for Life shatters the modern commonplaces
of science, faith and human nature, while transforming and ennobling the mind
and spirit of its readers.
Sarah Robert Gottlieb 2010-09-21 Everything about Sarah Bernhardt is
fascinating, from her obscure birth to her glorious career--redefining the very
nature of her art--to her amazing (and highly public) romantic life, to her
indomitable spirit. Well into her seventies, after the amputation of her leg,
she was performing under bombardment for soldiers during World War I and toured
America for the ninth time. Though the Bernhardt literature is vast, this is
the first English-language biography to appear in decades, tracking the
trajectory through which an illegitimate--and scandalous--daughter of a Jewish
courtesan transformed herself into the most famous actress who ever lived, and
into a national icon, a symbol of France.--From publisher description.
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Childfree by Choice Dr. Amy Blackstone 2019-06-11 From Dr. Amy Blackstone,
childfree woman, co-creator of the blog we're {not} having a baby, and
nationally recognized expert on the childfree choice, comes a definitive
investigation into the history and current growing movement of adults choosing
to forgo parenthood: what it means for our society, economy, environment,
perceived gender roles, and legacies, and how understanding and supporting all
types of families can lead to positive outcomes for parents, non-parents, and
children alike. As a childfree woman, Dr. Amy Blackstone is no stranger to a
wide range of negative responses when she informs people she doesn't have--nor
does she want--kids: confused looks, patronizing quips, thinly veiled pity,
even outright scorn and condemnation. But she is not alone in opting out when
it comes to children. More people than ever are choosing to forgo parenthood,
and openly discussing a choice that's still often perceived as taboo. Yet this
choice, and its effects personally and culturally, are still often
misunderstood. Amy Blackstone, a professor of sociology, has been studying the
childfree choice since 2008, a choice she and her husband had already
confidently and happily made. Using her own and others' research as well as her
personal experience, Blackstone delves into the childfree movement from its
conception to today, exploring gender, race, sexual orientation, politics,
environmentalism, and feminism, as she strips away the misconceptions
surrounding non-parents and reveals the still radical notion that support of
the childfree can lead to better lives and societies for all.
The Next Happy Tracey Cleantis 2015-03-03 When the best option is to let go of
the life you planned for yourself and find a new path, a world of possibilities
can surprisingly open up. Learn whether it is time to let go, and if so, how to
move through your grief and find your way forward in The Next Happy.If you
believe, you can do anything.Although well-meaning, these intended words of
inspiration can make us feel like failures. The reality is that no matter how
positive our outlook or how tenacious our approach, our dreams simply do not
always come true--and there is nothing we can do about it.After multiple
fertility treatments and years of hardship in her pursuit to have a child,
Tracey Cleantis was forced to face this reality head-on. Yet, through this
process and her work counseling hundreds of clients through the loss of their
goals and aspirations, she discovered one simple truth: Sometimes there comes a
time when the smartest, healthiest, and sanest thing to do is to let go of the
original plan in order to find a new way forward toward happiness. And with
this critical shift, a world of possibilities opens up to us. New, tangible
dreams take shape.In The Next Happy, Cleantis offers a roadmap for that
journey, teaching you how toface the possibility of letting go of a dream that
isn’t workingaccept and face sadness, anger, and shameunderstand the true
reasons why you wanted what you wanted and the real-life causes for why you
didn’t get itask the questions that will let you move on and set realistic
goals for finding a new way forward.With down-to-earth wisdom and humor, this
enlightening counterpoint to the popular self-help notion to “follow your
dream, no matter what it takes” provides the guidance and support to help you
make the decision of whether it is time to give up an impossible dream, and if
so, move through your grief, and discover the next happy.
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Reclaiming Our Health Michelle A. Gourdine 2011-04-26 “An interactive and
empowering book” to help African American men and women create a new vision of
better health and navigate the health care system (BET.com). According to the
federal Office of Minority Health, African Americans “are affected by serious
diseases and health conditions at far greater rates than other Americans.” In
fact, African Americans suffer an estimated 85,000 excess deaths every year
from diseases we know how to prevent: heart disease, stroke, cancer, high blood
pressure, and diabetes. In this important and accessible book, Dr. Michelle
Gourdine provides African Americans with the knowledge and guidance they need
to take charge of their wellbeing. Reclaiming Our Health begins with an
overview of the primary health concerns facing African Americans and explains
who is at greatest risk of illness. Expanding on her career and life
experiences as an African American physician, Dr. Gourdine presents key
insights into the ways African American culture shapes health choices—how
beliefs, traditions, and values can influence eating choices, exercise habits,
and even the decision to seek medical attention. She translates extensive
research into practical information and presents readers with concrete steps
for achieving a healthier lifestyle, as well as strategies for navigating the
health-care system. This interactive guide with illustrations is a vital
resource for every African American on how to live a healthier and more
empowered life, and an indispensable handbook for health-care providers, policy
makers, and others working to close the health gap among people of color. Says
Gourdine, “I wrote this book to empower our community to solve our own health
problems and save our own lives.”
Strong Girl, Brave Girl Kelsey Baldwin 2018-09-14 When life-changing pain is
coupled with the welcoming of a new story for yourself, the word bittersweet
just doesn't do it justice. You are quite literally in the middle - anchored
between where you thought you were headed and where you're going now. In that
uncertain middle space is where this story takes place, and maybe where you
find yourself, too. The life Kelsey Baldwin had imagined for herself, the one
she was right in the middle of, quickly crumbled around her on a single day as
she was faced with a looming divorce while staring at a positive pregnancy
test. It wasn't the way it was supposed to go. With each uncertain transition
she went through - divorce, pregnancy, giving birth, moving cities, dating,
raising a child without a partner - she clung to what she knew for sure: she
was a strong girl and a brave girl, and the middle was not the ending.
(Spoiler: that's why it's called the middle.)My story might look really
different than yours, but I'm willing to bet you find threads from my messy
middle that are also woven into yours.
Shift into a Higher Gear Delatorro McNeal 2021-10-19 Kick fear-based living to
the curb and discover exactly how to manifest the life of your dreams! Is there
another level of life that you want to live? Are there goals you've been
struggling to achieve? It's time to stop settling for excuses and start
achieving excellence! With nearly two decades of experience working with high
achievers globally, peak performance expert Delatorro McNeal II is passionate
about teaching people how to live life full throttle. As a motorcycle
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enthusiast, McNeal uses powerful biking metaphors to vividly illustrate how to
reject the monotony of living on cruise control. Packed with interactive
exercises, compelling questions, and thought-provoking analogies, this book
teaches you the methodology and the psychology to bring the best out of
yourself! Each of the twelve chapters starts with the word Shift and invites
you to make a simple but profound change that will accelerate your results and
expand the horizons of your possibilities. You'll discover how to • Lean into
the curves of life and business • Sever your dependency on the “kickstands of
life” • Put your weight into the changes you desire most • Steer the flow of
your emotional states • Shift your core relationships to invite the right posse
to your biker club • Drive defensively to avoid the potholes that stop most
people from succeeding From the introduction all the way through to the
conclusion, this book is a transformational seminar on paper. Join Delatorro
McNeal as he takes you on the personal development journey of a lifetime.
How to Live Safely in a Science Fictional Universe (Enhanced Edition) Charles
Yu 2010-09-07 This enhanced eBook includes video, audio, photographic, and
linked content, as well as a bonus short story. Hear TAMMY talk. Learn the
origins of Minor Universe 31. See the TM-31. Take a trip in it. Photos and
illustrations appear as hyperlinked endnotes. Video and audio are embedded
directly in text. *Video and audio may not play on all readers. Check your user
manual for details. National Book Foundation 5 Under 35 Award winner Charles Yu
delivers his debut novel, a razor-sharp, ridiculously funny, and utterly
touching story of a son searching for his father . . . through quantum
space–time. Minor Universe 31 is a vast story-space on the outskirts of
fiction, where paradox fluctuates like the stock market, lonely sexbots beckon
failed protagonists, and time travel is serious business. Every day, people get
into time machines and try to do the one thing they should never do: change the
past. That’s where Charles Yu, time travel technician—part counselor, part
gadget repair man—steps in. He helps save people from themselves. Literally.
When he’s not taking client calls or consoling his boss, Phil, who could really
use an upgrade, Yu visits his mother (stuck in a one-hour cycle of time, she
makes dinner over and over and over) and searches for his father, who invented
time travel and then vanished. Accompanied by TAMMY, an operating system with
low self-esteem, and Ed, a nonexistent but ontologically valid dog, Yu sets
out, and back, and beyond, in order to find the one day where he and his father
can meet in memory. He learns that the key may be found in a book he got from
his future self. It’s called How to Live Safely in a Science Fictional
Universe, and he’s the author. And somewhere inside it is the information that
could help him—in fact it may even save his life. Wildly new and adventurous,
Yu’s debut is certain to send shock waves of wonder through literary
space–time.
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